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New 

 

Comfort Ready Home: Home as a System Webinar 

Please join BPA's Comfort Ready Home program Feb. 13 from 10 – 11 a.m., (PST), 

to learn how home systems work together to maximize the impact of residential 

energy efficiency programs. Field Specialist Aaron Lazelle will present on the 

fundamentals of building science principles and ways to identify energy upgrade 

opportunities…More 

 

General 

 

BPA to Launch Online Lighting Calculator  

BPA will begin to replace the spreadsheet-based Nonresidential Lighting Calculator 

(LC6.0) with the cloud-based Online Lighting Calculator (OLC) in March 2025, 

which will enhance user experience, reliability, and cybersecurity. Utilities will 

transition to the new OLC in cohorts and receive training and support materials in 

virtual sessions. All projects must migrate before the LC6.0 retires in September 

2025…More 

 

BPA Momentum Savings and Market Research Quarterly Call Cancelled 

The BPA Momentum Savings and Market Research Quarterly call on Feb. 5 is 

cancelled. The next quarterly call is on May 7. For more information or to add the 

call series to your calendar, visit Calls - Bonneville Power Administration. 

 

     

 

https://www.bpa.gov/-/media/Aep/energy-efficiency/announcements/250213-CRH-Invitation-Announcement.pdf
https://www.bpa.gov/-/media/Aep/energy-efficiency/announcements/20250123-BPA-to-Launch-Online-Lighting-Calculator_Final.pdf
https://www.bpa.gov/energy-and-services/efficiency/market-research-and-momentum-savings/calls

